



**FRAMEWORK CONVENTION ON CLIMATE CHANGE - Secretariat  
CONVENTION - CADRE SUR LES CHANGEMENTS CLIMATIQUES - Secrétariat**

Date: 25 September 2009  
Reference: JG/mr  
Direct line: +49 228 815-1413

Mr. Martin Enderlin  
Chairman  
Project Developer Forum Ltd.

Dear Mr. Enderlin,

On behalf of the Joint Implementation Supervisory Committee (JISC), I would like to thank you for your input of 3 September 2009 concerning a communication channel between the JISC and project participants.

I am pleased to inform you that at its seventeenth meeting the JISC considered your input and the request therein with regard to the Project Developer Forum (PDF) acting as a communication channel between the JISC and project participants. The JISC recognizes the important contribution your group could make to the work on JI and do appreciate and welcome comments and suggestions on the work of the JISC from groups such as yours.

In its discussions on the matter you have raised, the JISC has agreed that it should look into means for further improving its communication with project participants. Although, at this time the JISC can not formally accept your proposal for the PDF to act as formal channel of communication between the JISC and project participants. The JISC will consider how to proceed on this matter at its next meeting in October. In this regard, the JISC would like to offer the PDF the opportunity to discuss with the JISC in person these issues at its next meeting. If you or a representative of the PDF attends this meeting as an observer it would allow for the opportunity to discuss the matter further and clarify issues with regard to with whom and how the JISC should organize its communication with project participants.

Furthermore, the JISC in discussing your inputs identified a number of elements on which it would appreciate further clarification from the PDF. Although the information provided on the structure and nature of the PDF was helpful, I would request you to kindly send me your views on how the fair representation of project participants involved in JI projects could be achieved through the PDF. In particular, please consider the following questions:



1. How will the PDF accommodate any and all project participants within its present structure? Will membership allow representation by the PDF, but perhaps not involvement in other areas of PDF's activities? If so, under what terms? (For what costs?)
2. What should be the exact modalities of communication between the PDF and the JISC? How would these modalities be most appropriately implemented in view of other existing channels of communication the JISC has established?
3. Please elaborate on what exactly is the legal status of the PDF, and how it is constituted?

Please let me once again express our gratitude for your interest and initiatives to make JI a success.

Yours sincerely,

Derrick Oderson  
Chair of the Joint Implementation Supervisory Committee